

Mossley Avenue, Liverpool, L18 1JB Tel: 0151 522 5748

Email: greenbank-ao@greenbank.liverpool.sch.uk
www.greenbank-primary.co.uk

Twitter: @GreenbankSchool

Headteacher: Mrs D Wrigley

12th January 2024

CHET residential 17-19th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Due to unforeseen circumstances, children will be leaving for their exciting residential trip on Wednesday afternoon. Children will be required to come to school as normal dressed in their CHET clothing, bringing their luggage with them. Gates open from 8.40am (Arlington Avenue) and children will be escorted into the hall. Miss O'Brien will be available to receive any medication from parents and carers. Please ensure all medication in labelled and instructions clearly visible if necessary.

Children will enjoy an exciting time in school, have their normal lunch arrangements before leaving. If your child normally has a packed lunch, please provide this as normal. The coach will arrive at school at 2pm, luggage and children will be on board as soon as possible. Parents are welcome to come to school and wave children off from Mossley Avenue.

All children will participate in the planned activities as normal. As the children are leaving slightly later on Wednesday, school has secured additional time for them to stay on site on Friday to enjoy additional activities. Children will return back to school at approximately 3.20pm. A parent app notification will be sent out to all parents to confirm arrival time at school.

Thank you for your continued support

CHET Team